
 

 
HIGHWAY 1 SEWER TRUNK LINE CLEANING 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (Pacifica, CA) – The City will be performing maintenance on the sewer trunk line on 
Highway 1. This work will take place on Highway 1 between Fassler Avenue and Reina Del Mar Avenue. The number 
one lane, in the north direction, will be closed on August 26th and 27th at 7:00PM and will be reopened the next 
morning of each day. 
 
The City appreciates everyone’s patience and cooperation for any inconveniences caused by this maintenance work 
as we strive to improve human health and the environment in Pacifica. Bay Area Traffic Solutions will be providing 
safety and traffic coordination measures to minimize inconveniences as much as possible. Please contact the Public 
Works Department at (650) 738-4660 if you have any questions or comments. 
 
 
 
Staff Contact:  
Alex Garcia 
Assistant Engineer of Public Works – Wastewater Division 
(650) 922-5663 
garciaa@ci.pacifica.ca.us 
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